
 

 

 

 

Update: CCPECP (Coordinating Chamber for PSCBC -

Eastern Cape Province Annual General Meeting (AGM) – 

15 November 2024 
 

The PSA, acting together with UNIPSAWU and NPSWU, represent 17 857 members with a vote weight of 

15.21%. This places the PSA in the third position and to remain a leading Union, shop stewards, structure 

members, and members are called upon to assist in ensuring Union growth by recruiting new members 

for the PSA. 

 

Elections: Chamber Management 

Elections of the Chamber Management were concluded, and the following officials were re-elected: 

 

• Mr T Koya – Chairperson (Labour) 

• Mr Fitoyi – Vice-Chairperson (Labour) 

• Ms L Sigabi – Vice Chairperson (Employer) 

 

Labour chose to re-elect these officials owing to the short term of office. It was agreed that maintaining 

continuity in leadership helps avoid disruptions and ensures the smooth functioning of this well-

coordinated Chamber. The employer echoed the same sentiments. The AGM was followed by a CCPECP 

Chamber meeting, which discussed the following agenda items: 

 

• Human Resource Management status report 

• Draft OHS resolution 

 

Both items were not discussed but deferred to the next meeting as the employer needed to consolidate 

the reports and input from other departments. The meeting resolved to reduce oral responses to writing 

and be handed to the Chamber secretariat by 21 November 2024. The PSA noted the undertaking by the 

employer and expressed dissatisfaction with the non-submission of the written report. 

 

Regarding the draft OHS resolution, parties were requested to submit their inputs to the Chamber 

secretariat. The PSA submitted inputs on 18 November 2024. 
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The next meeting is scheduled for 13 February 2025 and members are requested to furnish the PSA with 

issues they would want the PSA to table at the next meeting in addressing matters of mutual interest. 

 

As we approach the festive season, the PSA advises members to be aware of their surroundings and 

exercise caution in all activities. To remain updated, contact the PSA Provincial Offices in Mthatha on 

(047) 501 2500 and Gqeberha on (041) 501 6800. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 


